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CFM logs more than 2,100 engine orders in 2019
Orders valued at more than $30.7 billion U.S. at list price Delivered more than
2,100 engines

WEST  CHESTER,  Ohio,  28  February  2020  —  CFM  International  received
orders and commitments for a total of 2,148 engines in 2019 at a value of
more  than  $30.7  billion  U.S.  at  list  price,  including  180  CFM56  engines
(commercial, military and spares) and 1,968 LEAP engines (including spares).

Since the first  LEAP engine orders in 2011,  CFM has garnered more than
19,010  total  installed  and  spare  engine  orders  and  commitments  through
December 2019 at a value of more than $275 billion U.S. at list price. The
company also signed long-term Rate Per Flight Hour (RPFH) agreements with
airlines to support their LEAP engine fleet operations.

The  company  delivered  1,736  LEAP  installed  and  spare  engines  in  2019
compared to 1,118 engines in 2018, along with 391 CFM56 engines.

“2019 was a solid year for CFM, The LEAP family continued to be the engine of
choice for new single-aisle aircraft – we surpassed 19,000 total orders - and
the  continued  confidence  our  customers  have  shown  in  our  products  is
humbling. The engine continues to earn that trust every day by delivering the
world-class  fuel  efficiency  and  utilization  we  promised.  “  Gaël  Méheust,
president and CEO of CFM International.
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